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Thank you for considering this bill. You know, as an Oregonian, I like to think we are 

a bit more enlightened and caring than some other places. Needlessly placing 

animals at risk and in pain is something we should be past. Dogs and cats are our 

pets! We love them and care for them and they should not be abused by anyone or 

any group. Primates, in general, should be included. It's time we looked at all these 

creatures with far more respect. Let's start now.  


